

## Memorandum of Response

To: Paula Steele, Regulatory Policy Advocate

From: Michelle Braun, DMWM Non-Hazardous Rules Coordinator

Date: November 1, 2012

**Re:** Memorandum of Response to CSI Review- DMWM Biennial Set

On October 31, 2012, Ohio EPA received the Recommendations for the Biennial Set Rules Package.

The CSI memorandum stated in its analysis that "...this rules package is justified, and in fact the proposed changes help reduce the burden to business by cutting the reporting requirement by 50 percent." The recommendations and conclusion portions of the CSI memorandum stated "For the reasons discussed above, the CSI Office does not have any recommendations for this rule package. Based on the above comments, the CSI Office concludes that the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency should proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review."

At this time, it is Ohio EPA's plan to move forward with the original filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

If you have any questions please contact Laura Factor at 4-2782.

cc: Mark Hamlin, Lt. Governor's Office Mandi Payton, Rules Coordinator Scott J. Nally, Director

AMR p(77001) pa(168283) d: (397223) print date: 05/02/2024 11:31 AM